Dear parents/careers,

Thank you so much for all your hard work! I have been calling some of you this week and I am impressed with the good feedback about the activities set on the website and with the amount of effort from your part. Keep up the good work! From next week, we will try to access Purple Mash/ Mini Mash for nursery. If you have managed to log in and have a look, well done. If you need any more support logging in or saving your child’s work, do not hesitate to contact the school. 
Please, please send us more pictures of the children. We want to see their faces and their engagement with the tasks. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]This week we will have a look at “Rainbow Fish” by Marcus Pfister and have activities based on the story and marine life. Have a go at cooking some biscuits. You can shape them as fish, sharks or, if you feel adventurous, octopuses.  I have added two recipes, one is a video and one is made of simple instructions at the bottom of the home learning page. 
I am so happy that all off you are well and safe. We need to do our part on keeping our families and our community safe. Please, please wash your hands as often as possible, wear a mask when you are in crowded place and keep the 2 meters distance. 
If you need any more help with the online learning or if you are finding it hard to handle the finances, please contact the school. We are in this together and we are trying our best to help you.

Stay safe!
Miss Gaitan and Miss Jennie

